
NOTICE INVITING BIDS  
  

The Jurupa Unified School District is requesting bids for 23-24-13NS – Refrigerated Box Trucks. Bids 
will be received electronically through the District’s electronic bid management system Planet Bids, 
https://pbsystem.planetbids.com/portal/60604/portal-home. Bids are due by 2:00 PM on Wednesday, 
April 24, 2024. Bids. Any bids received after this time shall be nonresponsive and returned to the bidder.   
   
Scope of Work: The District requests bids for two (2) Refrigerated Box Trucks with an expected delivery 
date no later than January 1, 2025.   
   
Bid Documents: The Bid Documents will be available on or after March 28, 2024, or upon request by 
contacting Ashley Peña, Senior Buyer, via e-mail (ashley_pena@jusd.k12.ca.us).  
    
Required Bid Forms: Bids must be submitted on District bid forms. No other forms will be accepted.    
   
Requests for Information: May be submitted via the PlanetBids Portal - Q&A.  
  
The Jurupa Unified School District and its Board of Trustees reserve the right to accept or reject any or all 
bids in whole or in part, to be the sole judges of the merits and qualifications of items offered, to waive any 
informality in the bid, and to not necessarily accept the lowest bid offered.  The delivery date, specifications, 
and quality of the items will be considered when making the selection.   
   
Date: March 28, 2024   By: Jeffrey Lewis, Director   

Purchasing Department   
Jurupa Unified School District   
4850 Pedley Road, Jurupa Valley, CA 92509   

Advertised:   March 28 and April 4, 2024 - Press-Enterprise    
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